
Dear Parents, Carers and friends of St Mary’s 

The PTFA are fully up and running, meeting regularly to arrange and organise fund raising 

activities to support the children at St Marys. We recently had an extra ordinary AGM to 

determine the following positions within the PTFA, they are listed below. The attached 

report is from our outgoing Chair Andy Thomas. I would like to record my thanks to Andy for 

all the work he has done for the PTFA over the last few years. 

Chairperson Linzy Parry 

Vice chair Andy Thomas 

Secretary Graeme Snaddon .  

Treasurer Nigel Stewart. 

We are supported by members of staff, together with parents / grandparents, carers and 

friends. 

The object of the PTFA is to raise funds to support our children’s learning and to encourage 

social interaction with parents, families and friends. The following events are currently being 

arranged and we hope as many of you as possible can attend. 

17 May 2024 - Family quiz night with ploughman’s supper, bar and Raffle.  This will be at 

Bartestree village hall. The quiz will start at 7pm but doors open at 6.30pm. Tickets are £10 

per person and are available to purchase via Parent mail or directly from myself. Teams are 

a maximum of 8. If you do not have a team please come along and we can help make up 

teams! 

11 July  2024  - Summer concert  with BBQ at St Mary’s school  

December Christmas fair - at St Marys school - date to be confirmed  

Please keep your eye on Parentmail for full details. 

If you would like to get involved, support or help our PTFA in any way please get in touch 

with  

Linzy parry 07929277604 or linzy.parry1@btopenworld.com 

Our next meet will be at school in the Caritas centre on Monday 11th June at 7pm. We look 

forward to seeing you there. 

 

Best wishes  

Linzy Parry 

Chair 


